Regular updates will be posted on the Krafty Knitters church web site "https://www.st-
columbas.com/krafty-knitters/.

The Krafty Knitter’s group meets in St Columba’s Church Hall, Glenrothes every Tuesday between
1.30pm-3.30pm and was set up on the 16/04/2017 in order to support and supply Twiddle Muffs
for Dementia patients and Premature Baby items for distribution within NHS Fife.

This has only been possible through the dedication and excellent work the ladies of the group have
undertaken on a massive scale. We are also grateful for the backing of the Church our Minister Alan
Kimmitt, the Kirk Session and the Church Congregation who supply us at regular intervals with
donations of wool.

We still need double knit and baby wool and we are undertaking a new project in dementia items
and require chunky knit and textured wool in a variety of colours.

Please pray for our continued success and for the patients and babies our items help to support. We
are a charitable non-profit making group and rely on donations of wool. If you feel you can help us
please phone me Anne Rennie on 01592 773881 or leave any donations in the boxes provided at
either door of the church and we will put it to good use.

Anne Rennie Co-ordinator and on behalf of the Krafty Knitters.
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